
  

 

INVITATION TO TENDERERS 

for the 

MYERS ROAD WATER MAIN UPGRADE 

RDOS-24-UTL-05 

April 15, 2024 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDENDUM   NO. 1 

By this Addendum # 1, the Invitation to Tenderers document for the above noted Project shall be 
amended as specified below. This Addendum is being issued in response to questions submitted to 
the RDOS. 

Question: Can Tender submission be done electronically? 
 

 Yes. 
Tenders may be submitted by Tenderer and received by the RDOS in hard copy to: 

Liisa Bloomfield, Senior Manager of Utilities 
RDOS 
101 Martin Street 
Penticton, BC  
V2A 5J9 
 
or 
 
Via email electronically to: 
Utilities@rdos.bc.ca 
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Question: Is there a timeline or schedule for this project? 
 

 The RDOS does not have firm dates. We are looking for the contractor to provide their best 
possible dates.  The intent is to perform and complete the work this year. 

 
The deadline for the submission of Tenders remains unchanged as Wednesday, April 17, 2024 at 
2:00 PM PST. 

 
End of Document  


